
E-Meeting Host’s Report for Fall Assembly on September 29, 2023 

 

 Since I assumed the role of E-Meeting Host for New York North three years 

ago, I have continued to familiarize myself with the intricate elements of Zoom, 

the teleconferencing platform we use to conduct the business of NYNAFG. I have 

grown more comfortable with Zoom in order to serve as the host of our electronic 

meetings. As I gained more experience, I have been able to service the needs of 

everyone in the Al-Anon program. I thank my mentors and teachers in this 

capacity that has helped me to grow in this program (both Zoom and Al-Anon). 

 During my tenure, I continue to host Zoom meetings for our district (District 

26), as well as for meetings connected with the churches I serve with in St. 

Lawrence County. The ability to talk and share what we are experiencing with 

people from all over New York State has been a major means of reconnecting with 

everyone. Now that meetings have reopened in a face to face or hybrid format, we 

are enjoying some sense of normalcy. 

 As DR, I have received the AFG Connects emails which I share with my 

district members. I also participated in several forums that relate to district 

business and Zoom concerns. 

 Thank you to everyone for their continued love and support as we conclude 

this chapter of service in 2023. I wish my successor the best of luck in his or her 

role as E-Meeting Host. 

 

With an attitude of gratitude, 

 

Mike R. 

  


